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Subject: PPAWI Fall Opportuni1es
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 at 11:23:35 AM Central Daylight Time
From: Lentz, Alyssa
To: Staudinger, Alison

CAUTION: This message contains a link shortener which are often used to hide a link's true
destination. Do not click the link unless you know the content is safe.

Hi Professor Staudinger, 

 

I hope this email finds you well during these unprecedented times. My name is Alyssa and I'm a

campaign organizer with Planned Parenthood Advocates of Wisconsin. This Fall, PPAWI is providing

volunteer and leadership opportunities for students to participate virtually during the fall semester.

You may remember my colleagues, Cedar and Haylee, who were on campus last semester! Can

you provide 3-5 minutes of your class time for us to make a virtual announcement about our

opportunities?

 

Students who work with our volunteer program will have the opportunity to engage in grassroots

organizing, community education and electoral outreach to voters. As we navigate the changing

norms of our reality due to COVID, Planned Parenthood is working to make sure every person can

safely cast their ballot in November.

 

Our volunteer and leadership positions for students provide them with ample training and experience

to help build their own skills for civic engagement, while working to educate their peers and defend

access to reproductive rights.

 

We’d like to inform your students about our opportunities and how they can get involved. If you have

3-5 minutes at the start or end of one of your virtual lectures, we’d love to join your class briefly to

provide sign up information to your students. I’m also including a template you can forward your

students with information as well.

 

We hope to hear from you soon and are wishing you a great Fall semester!

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Here’s an email you can forward to your students.



Page 2 of 3

 

Hello,

 

Planned Parenthood Advocates of Wisconsin is offering fall volunteer opportunities for students.

These opportunities offer a chance to engage in a campaign and community educational program

digitally.

 

If you are interested in hearing more about ways to engage with Planned Parenthood WI’s efforts

this summer, please fill out the form linked here.

 
Planned Parenthood staff are also asking, if you are not interested in getting involved, but
support the community health care Planned Parenthood provides including STI testing and
treatment, cancer screenings, annual check ups and family planning options, that you also fill
out the form to join the thousands of people across Wisconsin standing in support of Planned
Parenthood.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
Thanks so much!

photo Alyssa Lentz | she/her/hers
Campaign Organizer, Planned Parenthood Advocates of Wisconsin
920.362.9665
https://www.plannedparenthood.org/planned-parenthood-wisconsin
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